
CONGRATULATIONS TO BFAEI 
LIEUTENANT AMELIA HITCHCOCK

Amelia Hitchcock has 32 years in law 
enforcement experience which began in 1989, 
with the Salisbury Police Department in 
Maryland. In 2000, she relocated to Florida and 
was hired as police officer for the Ocala Police 
Department. 

In 2007, she joined the Bureau of Fire, Arson, & 
Explosives Investigations assigned to the Ocala 
Field Office. Within the same the same year, Lt. 
Hitchcock transferred to the Daytona Beach 
Field Office, where she is currently assigned. 
During her time with BFAEI, Lt. Hitchcock has 
served as a Division field training officer, 
firearms instructor, armorer, driving instructor, 
CVSA coordinator, K9 handler and lead 
detective.  

Lt. Hitchcock is a certified State of Florida Fire 
Investigator and National Pro Board certified. 
She also earned her bachelor's degree in Public 
Safety Administration from Eastern Florida 
State.

We are pleased to recognize 
Lieutenant Hitchcock's hard 

work and look forward to her 
contributions in her new role.

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE 

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


